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GOSHA Privacy Policy 2024 
On our website 

The Guernsey Occupational Safety and Health Association (GOSHA) is committed to protecting your 
personal data and handling it responsibly.  

Because of new data protection laws, known as the General Data Protection Regulation, coming into of force 
on 25 May 2018, we are updating our privacy policy to give you more details on how we use your personal 
data and on your rights.  

Privacy Policy 

Using your information  

GOSHA collects your contact details when you join as a member. We will use this information to 
communicate with you via email and newsletters.  

GOSHA will not share your information for marketing purposes with companies outside of GOSHA.  

Access to your information and correction  

You have the right to request the information that we hold about you. If you would like a copy, please email 
secretary@gosha.org.gg or write to us at the following address – GOSHA, Para Seimpre, Rue Charruée, 
Castel, Guernsey, GY5 7XU.  

We want to make sure that your personal information is accurate and up to date. You may ask us to correct 
or remove information you think is incorrect.  

Cookies  

Cookies are text files placed on your computer to collect standard internet log information and visitor 
behaviour information. This is used to track visitor use of the website and to compile statistical reports on 
website activity.  

For further details visit www.aboutcookies.org  

You can set your browser not to accept cookies and the above website tell you how to remove cookies from 
your browser. However, in a few cases some of our website features may not function as a result.  

Other websites  

Our website contains links to other websites. This privacy only applies to this website so when you link to 
other websites you should read their own privacy policies.  

Changes to our privacy policy  

We keep our privacy policy under review and will place any updates on this webpage. This privacy policy was 
last updated on 22 October 2024  

How to contact us  

Please contact us if you have any questions about our privacy policy or information, we hold on you:  

• Email: secretary@gosha.org.gg  
• Write: GOSHA, Para Seimpre, Rue Charruée, Castel, Guernsey, GY5 7XU. 


